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Queensland Rail Enterprise Agreement 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
 
Today we have been notified that the Fair Work Commission has approved your 2020 
Traincrew Enterprise Agreement.  
 
 
Your new agreement will commence on the 23 November 2020. A copy of your new 
Enterprise Agreement can be found here. 
 
If you have any questions or are seeking clarification on the above, please contact your state 
office on 3844 9163, email statesecretary@afule.org.au or contact your local depot AFULE 
representative.  
 
 
 
In Solidarity,  

 
Mick McKitrick,  
State Secretary 
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